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 District 152 has been invited to celebrate with Thornton Township High 

School District 205 for their Academic Enrichment Foundation Gala on 

April 18
th
.  Board members and other administrators that would like to 

attend please let Ms. Bolton know, so that we can purchase tickets and 

support their Foundation. 

 

 The Community Education Department is truly excited to begin a great 

New Year.  We are in the process of starting our marketing BLITZ for 

the AUGUST Back-To-School Parade and Fair.  We will be forming 

B2S committee that consist of 2 people of each school, along with 

community members to assist with creating the buzz that the parade 

date will be changing to  Saturday, August 15, 2015.  We have 

notified the Principals with an email to see if they can get staff at each 

school to represent their school. An email and flyers have been sent to 

principals about the parade. 

 

 Community Education will work working with the Harvey Park 

Baseball League to do recruitment for their 2015-2016 Spring season.  

Ms. Bolton will send all application and flyer to the school.  Any 

student interested in playing with the time can contact Coach Chaney at 

708-965-1699. 

 

 Community Education is currently working with several organizations 

to start the summer break/summer camps registration.  Every year, we 

are fortunate to work with organizations that offer free or reduced-rate 

summer programs to our community.  Currently we are working with 

Circle Y Ranch to do a 2 week camp in Bangor Michigan.  Circle Y 

Ranch begins at 3
rd

 grade – through 9
th
 grade.  Any older students have 

an opportunity to be camp counselors for the 7 week session.  Those 

students will receive a financial stipend for this summer work. 

 

 

Great things are on the horizon for Harvey Public Schools, District 

152!! 
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